
ISSUED:  February 18, 2011 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

 
UM 1461 

 
In the Matter of  
 
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF 
OREGON 
 
Investigation of matters related to electric 
vehicle charging. 

 
 

NOTICE OF 
PREHEARING 
CONFERENCE 

 

  
 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has tentatively 
scheduled a prehearing conference in this proceeding as follows: 
 
 DATE: Wednesday, March 2, 2011 
 
 TIME: 11:00 a.m., or immediately following the Public Workshop 
 
 LOCATION: Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
  550 Capitol Street NE 
  1st Floor – Main Hearing Room 
  Salem, OR 97301 
 
  DIAL-IN NUMBER AVAILABLE* 
 

*The dial-in number will be the same as the one used for the Public Workshop.  If you have not 
previously reserved one, you may still be able to reserve a port by calling Carol Hulse at 503-
378-3885 (although ports are limited; so please call ASAP). 
 

 The purpose of the conference is to determine a procedural schedule to address 
any identified issues of fact.  If no issues of fact are identified, the conference may be cancelled 
without prior notice. 

 
  Dated this 18th day of February, 2011, in Salem, Oregon. 
 

John Savage 
_____________________ 

Commissioner 

 Susan K. Ackerman 
_____________________ 

Commissioner 

 
IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS HEARING, PLEASE LET US KNOW  
(503)378-6678 or Oregon Telecommunications Relay Service: 7-1-1. 

 
 


